
NOTICE OF PROPOSED DISPO-
SITION OF REAL PROPERTY 
AND PUBLIC HEARING DATE.

	 The City of Eldora will holding a 
public hearing on the disposal of 
property located at 2413 Edging-
ton Avenue, Eldora, Hardin County, 
Iowa, and legally described, to-wit:
	 COM 33’ S OF NE COR NW SW 
POB S400’ W427 N400’ E427’ POB 
SEC7-T87N-R19W, Eldora, Hardin 
County, Iowa. 
	 At the public hearing, the City will 

discuss the selling of the property 
and the parameters of selling the 
property. Written comments may 
be submitted to the City Clerk prior 
to the public hearing, not later than 
4:00pm on the 10th of February 
2023 at City Hall, 1442 Washing-
ton Street, Eldora, Iowa. Thereafter 
written or oral comments can be 
heard at the public hearing Febru-
ary 14, 2023 at 6:00pm in the Coun-
cil Chambers. 
	 CITY OF ELDORA
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